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2012 WOTM Supper Club 
Saturday, March 10 

 

Dinner 6:30 
Menu: 

Country Style Steak 
Mashed Potatoes and Gravy 

Italian Green Beans 
Rolls 

Apple & Cherry Dump Cake 
Coffee & Tea 

Show 7:30 
 

Tickets $12 per person 
Brought to you by the 

WOTM College of Regents 
See any Collegian for tickets! 

http://www.tallahasseemoose.org/
http://mooseintl.org/


Saturday, March 24, 2012 – 9am to 3pm  

 

Free Admission to Public 

Booths available for only $25.00 per table  

If you are interested in selling your HANDMADE goods at this event, 

please call Annette McIntosh at 850-510-4029 

Or 

Email chapter1103@mooseunits.org 

 

Sponsored by Tallahassee Women of the Moose Chapter #1103 

Wedding Announcement 
 

Nathan Williams and Nadine Berry  
 

will be married on March 9th at 6:00 pm at the Moose Lodge.  

Everyone is invited!  This will be a short ceremony in the Social 

Quarters. 

mailto:chapter1103@mooseunits.org


Greetings from your Governor 
 

     Spring is upon us and the hot summer will follow.  Now is the time to come 

out to the Lodge and have fun and fellowship with your Lodge members.  It is 

also a great time to sign up new members.  Moose International is waiving the 

application fee of $20.00 until May 1st.  A new member can sign up now for 

only the annual fee of $50.00 for men and $30.00 for women.  Sign up your 

friends and relatives now so they can save money. 

 

      By all reports the Valentines dinner and dance went great and was 

enjoyed by the attendees.  Thanks to those folks who worked hard to make it 

a success. 

 

      The current Moose Year will come to an end on May 1st.  It is time for you 

to elect your new Board of Officers.  The election will occur at the Business 

Meeting on April 3rd.  Come to the meeting and support the candidates of your 

choice. 

 

       We are still working on a number of Lodge improvements and 

maintenance projects including some the projects we have already started 

that need a few more minor details to be completed.  By the time you read this 

we have completed the stripping, cleaning and waxing the floor in the Bingo 

Hall.  The floor has not been completely redone for a few years and was 

getting fairly bad. 

 

        We have successfully extended the lease on the cell tower on the back 

of our property.  With the new lease arrangement with the owner of the cell 

tower, we were able to get a significant increase in our revenue.  Thanks to 

our Administrator, Richard Williamson, for negotiating the new arrangement.  

 

        Make your plans to attend the Florida Bermuda Moose Association 

Conference in Orlando, Florida on April 19th through April 22nd.  You can 

register and reserve a hotel room on the FBMA web site. 
 

        

                    
Fraternally, 
Bob Greer, Governor 

 



TALLAHASSEE MOOSE LODGE #1075 -MOOSE LEGION COMMITTEE 

 

Our next Moose Legion meeting will be on March 5th at 6:30 p.m..  The meat 

will be provided (turkey) so please bring some side dishes that will go with it as 

well as desserts. Please try to attend as we need to start thinking about officers 

for next year. Our next District 15 meeting will be a mini-celebration at the 

Quincy Lodge on March 3rd and 4th . Please try to attend as it is close by and 

we always have a lot of fun there.  We have had another Moose Legionnaire 

pass away since our last newsletter. Please keep Charles McKinney and his 

family in your prayers.  

Dwight Rhoden, Chairman 
Wade Bennett, Asst. Secretary 

Bob Woodard, Marshall 

Phone book listing change… 

Attention all members… we have changed our listing in the phone 

book to “Moose Lodge 1075”… In case you need to look us up… 

Administrator Richard Williamson volunteered on behalf of 

Tallahassee Lodge 1075 to be locked up for the Annual MDA 

Lock-Up to help raise money for the Muscular Dystrophy 

Association.  The Lock-Up took place on February 23th at Julie's 

Place. Our Lodge came in as the #1 fundraiser with a total 

amount raised of $3,570.  Thanks goes out to the LOOM, 

WOTM, and members for your generous contributions. Here is 

our jailbird below: 



How can I get my Moose Prints faster? 

And in FULL COLOR? 
That’s easy!  We can email you a copy of your Moose Prints as soon 

as it’s completed, and you’ll receive it about a week faster than your 

friends who receive their paper copy in the mail.  The added bonus is 

that you are saving your Lodge and Chapter money in paper and 

mailing costs.  The more money we make the more we can help our 

charities!  And you might just save a few trees in the process.  Just 

send your email address and the name your newsletter is currently 

mailed to, to bluedachsund78@gmail.com, and ask to be added to 

the email list for Moose Prints! 

02/08/2012 
1st:   Stanley Barineau 
2nd:  Nate Williams 

02/15/2012 
1st:    Mark Swisher 
2nd:   Nate Williams 
 

02/22/2012 
1st:    Joe Pogo 
2nd:   Nate Williams 
3rd:   Larry Durrance 
 

Pool Results 

02/02/2012 
1st:   Wayne Bryan 
2nd:  Chris Schwieterman 
3rd:   Larry Durrance 
 

02/09/2012 
1st:   Chris Schwieterman 
2nd:   Larry Durrance 
3rd:   Wayne Bryan 

02/16/2012 
1st:    George Guilford 
2nd:   Richard Williamson 
3rd:   Anne Morris 

02/16/2012 
1st:  Richard Williamson 
2nd:  Chris Schwieterman 
3rd:  Anne Morris 
 

Darts Results 

mailto:bluedachsund78@gmail.com


SUN MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT
1 2 3

6:00 AYCE Taco Bar 6:30 Steak and Burger Mini Celebration 

7:00 Supper Club     Night and District Meeting

    Practice    Chef Larry Durrance at Quincy Lodge

   Music by Dave Carty

Bingo 7:00 Open Darts Bingo

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

Mini Celebration 6:30 Moose Legion 6:30 LOOM House 6:30 Wings & Things 6:00 Spaghetti Dinner 6:00 Nate and Nadine 6:30 WOTM Supper

and District Meeting      Covered Dish     Comm. Meeting    Inc Fries & Veggies 7:00 Supper Club    Wedding     Club

at Quincy Lodge      and Meeting 7:30 LOOM Business    Chef Donna Gandy     Practice 6:30 Steaks and Burgers

    Meeting - followed by    and friends    Music by Wayne's 

  Nominating Committee 7:30 Karaoke      World

Bingo 7:30  Pool 7:00 Open Darts Bingo

11 12 13 14 15 16 17

6:30 WOTM New 6:30 LOOM House 6:30 Beef Stew OR 6:30 Fried Chicken 

    Member Welcome      Comm. / Officer's    Grilled Chicken Salad     by Chris & Friends

7:00 WOTM Chapter      Meeting    Chef Donna Gandy    Music by Dixie 

     Meeting     and friends       Road

7:30 Karaoke

Bingo 7:30  Pool 7:00 Open Darts Bingo

18 19 20 21 22 23 24

6:30 PM WOTM 6:30 LOOM House 6:30 Low Country Boil 6:30 Steak and Burger 9:00 to 3:00 WOTM

    Officer's Meeting     Comm. Meeting     Buffet     Night     Craft Fair

7:30 LOOM Business    Chef Donna Gandy     Chef Jeff Roland, need

    Meeting - followed by    and friends   help with prep/cleanup

  Nominating Committee 7:30 Karaoke Music by Nite Flite

Bingo 7:30  Pool 7:00 Open Darts Bingo

25 26 27 28 29 30

6:30 WOTM New 6:00 LOOM House 6:30 Open Faced Roast 6:30 Steak and Burger

   Member Welcome    Committee    Beef w/ mashed taters     Night

7:00 WOTM Business 6:30 Joint Officers then    and veggie    Chef TBD

   Meeting    LOOM Officers    Chef Donna & friends    Music by Free 

   Meetings 7:30 Karaoke     Wheelin

Bingo 7:30  Pool Bingo

March 2012
Tallahassee Moose Lodge 1075  WOTM Chapter 1103



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be PROUD of your membership! 
 

Show your up-to-date membership card every time you enter the 

Lodge Social Quarters… 
 

Don’t wait to be asked!  And you will be asked!   

 

You are required to show your membership card once a day, every 

day! 

QUALIFIED GUESTS 
Just a reminder about being a “Qualified Guest” 
with delinquent dues – you cannot be one.  If you 
have expired dues you cannot enter a Moose 
Lodge.  In order to be allowed to enter the Lodge 
again, you must pay your dues, or wait 2 years, be 
terminated, and join again or be a “Qualified 
Guest”. 

SOCIAL QUARTERS HOURS 

  Sunday  1:00 pm -  7:00 pm 
  Monday  3:00 pm -  10:00 pm 
  Tuesday  3:00 pm -  10:00 pm 
  Wednesday  3:00 pm -   11:00 pm 
  Thursday  3:00 pm -   10:00 pm 
  Friday  3:00 pm -   1:00 am 
  Saturday  12:00 pm -  11:00 pm 

EASTER IS COMING!!! 

 

As most of you know, our Easter Party for the kids last year was a 

huge success.  We are planning the Easter Party again this year on 

April  7, 2012. 

 

But I'm going to need your help.  In most of your stores now you 

can find Easter "stuff".  We'll need donations of baskets, colored 

grass, plastic eggs, candy, stuffed animals ,small toys, etc.  Our 

goal again is to have a basket for every child that attends.  Last year 

we had approx. 65 children!!  So, I'm begging you all.....please start 

donating items as soon as possible!!    

 

Thank you 

 

Donna Gandy 



From the Desk of the Senior Regent 

  

  The Valentine dinner/dance was very successful and we all had a good 

time.  The food was outstanding.  A special thanks to all that had a part in 

this event.  I have not heard anything but good remarks from all that 

attended.  I don't think we have had a more enjoyable event this year.  

Thanks again to the Academy of Friendship committee for all your planning 

and hard work.  Also a special thanks to Lou our chef. 

 

 We still have some events coming up in March and I am sure they will be 

very successful  as well.  We have the Supper Club sponsored by the 

College of Regents and the Star committees.  They always do a good job 

and I am sure this year will be no exception.  Please make your plans to 

help us pack the house and buy your tickets in advance so that we can 

better plan for the food.  Country fried steak is on the menu and it is always 

a good meal.  If you would like to be a part of the entertainment, please 

contact Alma Henley immediately as our time is getting close.  We have 

some new members that will be performing this year and we need to give 

them our support. 

 

Our first Craft Fair will be March 24th and we have created some interest 

already with people that are not members.  If you would like to rent a 

space, please let me know by March 19th.  This will give me time to get the 

spaces all arranged before the 24th.  If you do not do crafts, come on out to 

the lodge and see what they have for sale.  If the weather is bad it will be 

moved inside the bingo hall. 

 

We also have our Spring Garden Basket raffle that has been moved to 

March 30th.  If you have not donated items for this raffle please see Pat or 

myself to make your donations.   

 

This has been a good year and I would like to take the time to thank each 

of you for inviting your friends and family to join our lodge.  We still need 

people to run for the Officers and to take committee chairs for next year.  If 

you are interested in either of these contact one of the officers. 

 

Annette McIntosh 

Senior Regent 



   

LOOM Officers 
Governor  Bob Greer     877-8146 
Jr. Governor Jimmy Johnson            508-2384 
Jr. Past Governor Wayne Bryan     933-4292 
Administrator Richard Williamson     509-0490 
Treasurer  George Guilford     694-8742 
Prelate  Dwight Rhoden     942-6694 
Trustee  Ronald Murphy     251-8897 
Trustee  Lewis Pinson     875-9695 
Trustee  Fred Osbourne     570-6323 
Sgt. At Arms James Henley     576-0511 
Inner Guard Phil Gould     459-4646 
Outer Guard Chuck Dalba          352-514-1803 

WOTM Officers 
Senior Regent Annette McIntosh        510-4029 
Jr. Grad. Regent Carol Davis      570-5706 
Junior Regent Claribel Laboy      980-0731 
Chaplain  Betsy Woodard      562-0439 
Sec./Treasurer Ann Stevens      576-1800 
Recorder  Evette Bennett              514-3142 

News from Bingo 

 
Every Friday and Sunday at your Lodge 

  

Open to the Public 

  

Bingo Card Games with Payouts Up To $250 

Horse Race Pull Tabs with Payouts Up To $500 

  

                  Friday Hours      Sunday Hours 

         Doors Open @ 4:30 PM                        Doors Open @ 3:00 PM 

   Quarter Session Starts @ 5:30 PM        Quarter Session Starts @ 3:30 PM 

Regular Session Starts @ 7:15 PM           Regular Session Starts @ 5:45 PM 



Greeting From Your Administrator, 

 
February was a very busy and exciting month at your Lodge.  The Valentine’s Day Dinner 

and Dance hosted by the WOTM Academy of Friendship Committee was a huge success.  

A big high five goes out to Committee Chairperson Donna Gandy for doing a super job of 

organizing this event and to Master Chef Lew Pinson for again preparing his famous 

steam boat round and bacon wrapped green beans. 

  

We also had a Memorial at the Lodge to celebrate the life of two of our passed brothers, 

Charles McKinney and Michael Kuhn.  A 30” flat screen TV was left to the Lodge by Bro. 

Charles and will be mounted on our outside deck during special events such as ballgame 

parties, etc.  Also Bro. Michael left the Lodge $1,000 for the current sitting Board of 

Officers to use at their discretion.  These funds were used to purchase a new 60” HD flat 

screen TV that is currently mounted in the Social Quarters on the wall by the dance floor.  

There are two plaques in honor and memory of Bro. Michael mounted on the wall directly 

under this TV.  Thanks go out to Bro. Wayne Bryan for installing all the wall brackets to 

hang all our new flat screen TV’s. 

  

Improvements to spruce up our Lodge facility are continuing.  If you have not been in the 

Social Quarters in the last couple of months, you need to make a special effort to make a 

visit to see all the improvements that have been made.  It is truly a place we can all be 

proud of.  We also refinished the floors in the Ballroom/Bingo Hall in the latter part of 

February. 

  

Our current Moose fiscal year will come to an end on April 30th.  The process to nominate 

and elect the Board of Officers who will serve the next fiscal year has been finalized.  The 

first meeting of the Nominating Committee to consider candidates occurred on Tuesday, 

February 21st.  The second Nominating Committee Meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

March 6th.  A report of the Nominating Committee naming candidates who were approved 

to be placed on the ballot will be given at the Member Business Meeting on Tuesday, 

March 20th.  The election of Officers will occur during our Member Business Meeting on 

Tuesday, April 3rd.  Any member who would like to run for a Board of Officer Position, 

please see me prior to the March 6th meeting to get and fill out a nomination request form.  

This form must be completed and presented at a Nominating Committee Meeting to be 

considered and approved by the Nominating Committee. 

 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Richard Williamson 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WOTM 

SUPPER CLUB 
MARCH 10, 2012 

  

YOU DON’T WANT TO MISS 

THIS!! 

GET YOUR TICKETS NOW!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 8, 2012 

 

 
DINNER STARTS AT 6PM 

 

 

We  would love 

 to see  you 

Every  

Wednesday and  

Friday Night! 
Enjoy some good ole’ home-cookin’ on 

Wednesdays - Along with Karaoke 

& 

Great Rib-Eye Steaks on three Fridays 

a month and the Best Fried Chicken on 

one Friday. 

  

We have different Bands throughout the 

month for dancing!!! 

  

LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING 

YOU!!!! 

  

 
AYCE  
SPAGHETTI 
DINNER 
 
$5.00 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNER MENUS 

FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER MENUS 

Mar 2 Mar 9 Mar 16 Mar 23 Mar 30 

Steak & Burger 
Night  Chef:  
Larry Durrance 

Steak & Burger 
Night   
Chef Needed! 

Fried Chicken 
Night  Chefs: 
Chris & Friends 

Steak & Burger 
Night   
Chef Jeff Roland 
Need Help! 

Steak & Burger 
Night   
Chef TBD 

Mar 7 Mar 14 Mar 21 Mar 28 

Wings & Things 
Includes Fries & 
Veggies 
 
Chef Donna & 
friends 

Beef Stew OR a Large 
tossed salad topped 
with a Grilled Chicken 
Breast 
 
Chef Donna & friends 

Low Country Boil 
Buffet 
 
 
Chef  Donna & 
friends 

Open Faced Roast 
Beef with mashed 
taters & veggie 
 
Chef Donna & 
friends 


